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The Career Service offices at Spelman and Morehouse   
 Colleges respectfully request the representation of your 

organization at our Spring Semester Career Fair featuring 
non-profit, government, for-profit, public service agencies. 
The fair is schedule from 10am until 2pm on Wednesday, 
February 8th, 2006.  

 


